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EUXTON PARISH COUNCIL 

 

Euxton Parish Council  1 BOWLING & BOULES COMMITTEE 

MINUTES of BOWLING & BOULES COMMITTEE meeting held 17 May 2018 at 
Euxton PC Community Centre, Euxton – 6pm. 

Present       Cllrs                       J Bamber (Chair) K Reed  
 M Bamber P Fellows  
 C Jones (Vice Chair)   
 T Reed  Public - 1 
 
1. Apologies    

2. Minutes of the meeting 

Resolved: Minutes of the Committee Meeting on 18 January 2018 were agreed to 
be an accurate record, and signed by the Committee Chairman. 

3. Public Participation 

Resolved: Members resolved to suspend standing orders.  

There was a discussion regarding the hard work of the contractors and Club 
members, the misuse by youngsters and measure put in place, it was felt that the full 
use of the green should wait due to the treatments on the grass. 

Resolved: Members resolved to restore standing orders. 

4. Update on outstanding works 

The additional seats had arrived and just needed placing and fixing. 

Watering the grass was discussed and the need for a watering machine, the 
suggested product was circulated and within budget and it was proposed to be 
purchased. 

The contractors responsibilities will be revisited in terms of how long they are looking 
after the works and until. 

Trees may need future cutting back. 

Suggested a site notice is created and erected and this was agreed.  

5. Discuss and decide on how the bowling green is accessed on an ad hoc basis 
for club members and the public when there aren't any league games being 
played 

It was suggested that the gates remain locked until the Green is ready to play and 
then decide on a strategy following the opening for play. 

It was suggested that the playing/open times for the public are displayed. 

Opening event is on Saturday 9th June from 1.30pm which will give visitors a chance 
to try bowling, refreshments which the Council will fund if required. 

6. Committee to officially agree to close down the Bowling Committee and hand 
over the completed project to the Leisure Committee 

Resolved: Committee agreed that this Committee be wound up and the 
responsibility for the Bowling Green passed on to the Leisure Committee. The 
budget to be handed over to the Leisure Committee and this will be put to the next 
Full Council meeting. 

A vote of thanks to the Chairman Cllr John Bamber and Project Manager Cllr Chris 
Jones for the successful delivery of this project and attention to detail. Agreed. 

No further business, the Chair closed the meeting. 

6.40pm 
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